
MOECKEL POND VILLAGE DISTRICT 

BUDGET HEARING MEETING MINUTES 

March 11, 2015 

Windham Fire Department, 7:00 PM 

 

Attendees: 

Judy Murphy 

Jim Murphy 

Marie Yanish 

Steve Alborghetti 

Parool Shah 

Shrenik Shah 

Stephanie Young 

Dianna Fallon 

Dan Masse 

 

 

- Call to order. Dan Masse presented the proposed budget which was $2100.  Dan 

explained that this proposed budget is the same as the 2012 - 2014 budget and that 

our liability insurance would be $1250.  The proposed budget has only two line 

items:  $1250 for liability insurance and $850 to be added to the dam 

reconstruction capital reserve fund. 

- There were general questions about how the tax is collected.  It was explained that 

the town adds the Village District tax to the December tax bill and that the town 

distributes funds to the district each December. 

- There were general questions about the progress with dam reconstruction and how 

the Friends of Moeckel Pond is doing.  Dianna stated that progress is good and 

there will be a big update at the Annual Meeting of the District. 

- Dan asked if there were any further comments or objections to the proposed 

budget. There were no objections to the proposed budget or further comments. 

- The Commissioners present voted to accept the budget as written and put it on the 

2015 warrant.  

Tom O’Brien – absent 

Stephanie Young – yes 

Dan Masse – yes 

- Meeting adjourned around 7:30PM 

 

 


